Hong Kong
June 25th, 2022

To whom it may concern

|, undersigned Philippe Paul, Andre Ray signed the contract PO06755 with Miss
Liwliwa Ermitanio Gamboa (HKID W879510 (2})) on November 28", 2021.

Miss Liwliwa Ermitanio Gamboa was granted an extension of stay on December
31, 2021 to work as a domestic helper for my family and stay in Hong Kong until
December 31%, 2022. '

Our two children (13 and 18 vears old) have been very recently granted spots to
study abroad (in France) from September 1%, 2022 and will be relocated to France
with my wife. | will be moving to a service apartment before being relocated out
of Hong Kong for work in a few months. As a result, | will not need a domestic
helper’s service any longer nor be able to provide her with any accommodation.

Miss Liwliwa Ermitanio Gamboa is a very trustworthy person who remarkably
works and behaves. She has been working in Hong Kong for 12 years, spent 10
years with her previous employer.

She never broke a contract, her previous employers neither.

If our family situation would have not changed, we would have been very happy
to keep her working with us.

We would like her to be able to start working with her new employer as soon as
possible, without being requested to go back to the Philippines.

Given the sanitary situation in the Philippines, and the difficulties for her to go
back there if ever she had to (only few flights, risk to be infected, few quarantine
spaces back in Hong Kong, the high price to pay for such a trip), | respectfully
request your understanding to allow her to be able to stay in Hong Kong and start
working with a new employer right away.

Respectfully




